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January 2020 
 

Dear Donor, 
 

We are incredibly grateful for your support of the Alamo Elementary 

School Annual Auction and Raffle. Your donation will help make our 2020 

spring fundraiser successful!  

                 

Alamo Elementary, a public school in the San Francisco Unified School District, 

hosts an annual spring fundraiser to support choral music, dance, a literacy 

specialist, outdoor garden science, physical education, ceramics, and other 

programs that enrich and improve our children’s education but are minimally or 

not funded by the school district. This year’s online auction and raffle drawing 

will have more than 300 Alamo families, staff, and community members 

participating.  

 

The auction gala dinner and raffle will take place on Friday, April 17, and the 

online auction will run from April 3rd to April 22, 2020  

 

The Friends of Alamo School Foundation will recognize you in promotions of 

the event, including our weekly newsletter, Facebook page, and auction 

program. Our tax identification number is 94-3255075. 

 

The Friends of Alamo School Foundation is committed to continuing to 

provide our public school children with a well-rounded education, and we 

can only achieve this with your support. 

 

Attached for your convenience is a donor form. An electronic version of the 

form is available at www.FriendsOfAlamo.org/events/auction. Forms may be 

returned by mail, email, or fax. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Auction Committee at 
FriendsOfAlamoAuction@gmail.com. We look forward to your participation, and 
thank you again for your support. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Auction Solicitation Volunteer 
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